Mirs, Wishy-Washy

20™ May 2016
Our topic activities have continued with us singing farmyard songs, making
animal prints, talking about what noisy animals we would hear on the farm

and making chick cakes.

We are very excited to announce we have chicks in Nursery! We will be caring for them
before they return back to Acorn Farm with their Mummy. We can also tell you their
names are Scramble, Barney, Libby and Sunshine. Please visit our school website to see
photographs. www.listerinfants.org.uk

Our story focus this week was Mrs Wishy Washy. We loved listening to these stories
and joined in reading them with Miss Manley and Mrs Jones. The animals in the story
got very messy in mud so we made our own mud to make prints with our feet!

Staff are amazed how grown up the children have been coming into Nursery by
themselves and saying good morning/afternoon at register time. Well done everyone!
Could we please politely remind parents who still support their child coming into
Nursery that we ask only one adult to enter Nursery with them.

To ensure the safety of all children at home time (from next week) staff will see the
children out from our door to parents/carers/grandparents. Could you please wait in
our garden area to collect them. Thank you.

Enjoy your weekend
The Nursery Team

Reminder- Children finish for half term Thursday 26™ May
12.15pm/3.15pm and return Monday6™June
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